
Date: Friday 12th January 2024 

Issue number: 8 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Happy New Year! I hope you all had a restful break. The children have come back into school ready to 
learn and also enjoyed their Panto treat this week. 
 
A reminder that on Monday 22nd January we have the opportunity to raise more funds for the school 
through the Rags to Riches scheme. Please bring your donation to school at drop off - this will be  
available from 7:45am if your child goes to breakfast club. One donation bag per family will be sent home  
tonight. Additional bags are available from the school office if needed.   
 
 
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Best wishes 

Ms Porter 

Kings’ Forest Primary School, Station Rd, Kingswood, BS154PQ  Kingsforestschool.co.uk  @kingsforestpri 



05.02.24—

09.02.24 

Art week 

09.02.24 Term 3 ends 

19.02.24 Term 4 starts 

07.03.24 World Book Day 

11.03.24—

15.03.24 

STEM week 

26.03.24 Parents Evening 

28.03.24 Parents Evening 

Term 4 ends 

 15.04.24 INSET 

 

16.04.24 Term 5 starts for children 

 

30.04.24 Year 4 and Year 5 performance  

9:30am and again at 2pm 

Families welcome 

01.05.24 Year 4 and Year 5 performance  

2pm 

Families welcome 

13.05.24—

16.05.24 

Year 6 SATs. 

24.05.24 Term 5 ends 

03.06.24 Term 6 starts 

Year 6 camp week.  

Beyonce says: 

‘If you liked it, then you shoulda 

put a name on it!’ 

 

Please, please, please can you label all items 

of clothing including coats, hats and 

scarves. Our dream is to have no lost  

property in school as it can all be returned to 

the owners. 

 


